
08 November 2024 

Dear Dr Karhulathi and the managing board of PCI Registered reports,  
 
REF: PCI Registered Report #783 Identifying relevant experiences to the measurement of social 
media experience via focus groups with young people: A registered report 
 
Thank you to Matti, Amy, Jana, Elena for taking the time (again) to review our revised stage 2 
manuscript and for your kind feedback. We are very that pleased the revisions have improved the 
manuscript, and now submit the final version. 
 
We have taken the opportunity to give the manuscript a final proof-read and pick up any 
typos/grammatical errors etc. In addition to the points addressed below, we have amended the 
sentence in the conclusion noted by Matti (Our study provides important insights into adolescent 
social media experiences and represents the first stage of a wider endeavour for robust measure 
development). It now reads: “Our study provides important insights into adolescent social media 
experiences and represents the first stage of a larger project. It aims to support robust measure 
development through initial conceptual work with the stakeholder population.” (p453 L795-797). 
 
 

Comment Response 

The title now reads "Stage 2 Registered 
Report". I believe this is a mistake, as there is 
no reason to have 'stage 2' in the title. Please 
check. 

This has now been removed. 

Please remove or edit the words “analysis 
process has been documented” which seems to 
be accidentally forgotten in the middle of a 
sentence. 

This has now been removed. 

 I cannot find COIs stated in the paper. Please 
add a statement or correct me if I just fail to 
find it. 

A COI statement has now been added at the 
end of the manuscript, before the references 
(P45 L835): 
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